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I strongly oppose this bill. Instead of going after law abiding citizens we should 

address peoples mental health, the drug, and homeless crisis. Put police officers in 

schools to stop school shootings. Educate the American people on proper gun safety 

and stop spreading false statements, this bill is practically a second version of 

measure 114 that's already being challenged in court due to being unconstitutional. It 

also includes an increase to purchase the permit to purchase a weapon when we 

already go through a mandatory background check and finger printing process. Keep 

in mind background checks are currently taking months to be approved while a 

criminal will still be able to get a weapon at any time without going through this 

process that we already have implemented so why would they follow any new law? 

Guns don't kill people. People kill people. Measure 114 passed by a very small 

amount of votes in which a lot of the voters in support of the measure have never 

handled a gun or been around one they just hear what the news tells them which I 

believe also don't know what they're talking about. I like to think eventually the attack 

on our 2nd amendment rights will stop but I know that's more of a dream than a 

reality. Please take the time and consider what I along with all the other Oregonians 

have to say. This is not what we want or what we need.  

 

Thank you for your time. - Brian Jazek 


